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Folk Music Society of New York, Inc. / New York Pinewoods Folk Music Club

Please Announce: 

Martin Graebe Speaks

On the Folk Song Collection of Sabine Baring-Gould

Thursday June 18, 2009;  7:30 PM

Graduate Center, City University of N.Y., 365 Fifth Avenue, NYC (between 34th and 35th St.)


Reverend Sabine Baring-Gould was a major collector of English folk songs at the end of the nineteenth century.  Martin Graebe is the director of the Wren Trust, which preserves Baring-Gould’s papers.  Among his many achievements as a minister and an author, Baring Gould’s major accomplishment was his collection of the folk songs being sung by the people of Devon and Cornwall.  He published three books of folk songs and collaborated with Cecil Sharp on English Folk Songs for Schools in 1907. This collection of 53 songs was widely used in British schools for the next 60 years.

Martin Graebe began singing as a schoolboy and discovered folk music at his University.  He was drawn to English traditional song and started to write songs using ideas from traditional sources. The discovery of previously unknown manuscripts from Sabine Baring-Gould in 1992 led to his interest in Baring-Gould's work becoming a passion.  Since then he has worked on indexing, transcribing and writing about the songs and the singers from whom they were collected.

Martin and his wife, Shan, sing together, and have produced a recording of many songs collected by Sabine Baring-Gould.  Their singing can be heard in performance at the South Street Seaport at 6pm on Tuesday, June 16.

Hear Martin Graebe’s presentation on the Sabine Baring-Gould folk song collection at the large seminar room of the Music Program at the Graduate Center of the City University of New York, 365 Fifth Avenue, NYC  10016, room 3491 (between 34th and 35th St.).  Picture ID is required fro admission.  General admission is $12.  Members of the Folk Music Society of N.Y. pay $10, and students and faculty of the CUNY Graduate Center are admitted free.   tickets may be purchased online at http://baring-gould.eventbrite.com.  Information at www.folkmusicny.org, or 718-429-3437. 

The Folk Music Society of New York, Inc. hosts concerts for music lovers who can relax and listen, sing along on the chorus, or dance in the aisles to the best of traditional music. For more information go online to www.folkmusicny.org.
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An electronic version of this release and pictures are available at http://www.folkmusicny.org/press
If you would prefer to receive these notices via e-mail, please tell us at: publicity@folkmusicny.org
Accredited members of the press are always welcome at our events.  Tear-sheets are appreciated. Press contact Rosalie Friend, (718) 965-4074, a.friend@mindspring.com, for further information.

The Folk Music Society of New York, Inc. / New York Pinewoods Folk Music Club is a non-profit 501(c)(3) educational corporation, and an affiliate of the Country Dance and Song Society of America.  It is run by a volunteer Board of Directors, elected by the membership.  For "do-it-yourself singers” we host informal participatory singing four times a month: sea chanteys, sacred harp, a community open sing, and gospel/sacred harp We also run concerts, weekends, classes, and singing parties, all with an emphasis on traditional folk music of all flavors.  Office: 444 West 54th St, #7, New York NY 10019.

Visit our website: www.folkmusicny.org
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